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12th December 2011 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families 
 
You will be aware that I am currently seconded to the post of interim Headteacher at 
Brighton Hill Community College, Basingstoke.   
 
I am writing to you now to inform you that I have recently been appointed that school’s 
permanent  Headteacher from the 1st April 2012.  My decision to leave Harrow Way 
Community School after seven years of headship has been a very difficult one.  However, 
I feel that, taking everything into account, it is time for me to move on and I am looking 
forward to continuing to work with the Brighton Hill community on a more permanent 
basis.   
 
I have a profound allegiance to Harrow Way and its Andover community and, as an 
Andover resident, I shall of course maintain an interest in the school’s welfare.  Whilst I 
will be continuing as Headteacher of Harrow Way for a further term yet, I would like to 
take this early opportunity to express my deep affection and gratitude to you as parents 
and, most of all, to the students of Harrow Way, both past and present, who have made 
my time here since September 2004 so rewarding. 
 
With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
C E CURRIE 
Headteacher 
 
 


